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PJIA celebrates St. Maarten Heineken Regatta 

SIMPSON BAY, St. Maarten (March 2, 2012)—PJIA has draped a series of colorful 
banners between the V–shaped columns on the exterior of the airport’s terminal this 
week. The banners are in celebration of the 32nd St. Maarten Heineken Regatta (March 1 
– 4, 2012) and were placed at PJIA in collaboration with the regatta organizers. During 
the night and day, the welcoming banners add a heraldically festive feature to the face of 
the international airport – while promoting tourism and entertainment on the island and 
welcoming all sightseers, boating enthusiasts, and travelers, including the regatta visitors 
and participants. (PJIA photos)  
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